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Friday, 06 September 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

We have arranged for the Past Productions Education Company to come into school to visit 

the Year 6 children on Tuesday 8th October to work with them as part of their Ancient 

Greece topic this term. 

 

The children are welcome to dress up as Greek characters on the day but it’s not essential – 

however, if they still have their Roman costume left over from previous dress-up days, we’re 

sure they could make the necessary adaptations to fit the Greek theme!  

 

The day will include opportunities to handle artefacts, take part in a debate, and to 

compete in a version of the Olympic games (weather permitting!).  We will also learn about 

their Gods, Greek inventors and philosophers, as well as Greek myths such as Theseus and 

the Minotaur.  The cost of the workshop (which will run ALL day) will be £8.60 per child.  

Although the cost is a voluntary contribution, we do need to point out that unfortunately if 

we do not have sufficient monies we will have no choice but to have to cancel the visit.  

  

We appreciate that some families might find it difficult to contribute all or part of the sum.  If 

you are in such a position, please contact Mrs Maurice in confidence to discuss the matter.   

 

Consent for your child to attend and payment can be made by logging into your 

ParentPay account. Unfortunately, we are unable to accept cash or cheques. If your child is 

in receipt of Pupil Premium/Free School Meals, there is no cost associated with this visit, 

however in order for your child to participate, we do require you to give consent via your 

ParentPay account.   

 

We need to receive your consent and payment by Friday 4th October, If we do not receive 

permission, your child will be unable to attend. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

 

 

Mrs.Goodenough and Mrs. Flood-Murphy 

The Year 6 team 
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